B.A.S.S. Nation of West Virginia
Board Meeting Minutes

March 8, 2014

The following Board members were present:

Jerod Harman

Tim Mitchem

Jim Summers

Mike Moore

Dave Helmick

Dave McKinney
Ken Hackworth
Tyler Webb

Dana Brown

Ed Vozniak

1) The Board Meeting minutes of the January 25, 2014 were reviewed. Jim Summers moved to approve the minutes.  Dave Helmick seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by a unanimous vote.

2) Jerod Harman presented the Conservation report (the full report is made a part of these minutes and is available on request) and discussed future habitat projects and the purchase of 10 new weighin bags.

3) Sending the high school teams to the high school national championship was discussed.  Tim Mitchem moved that we provide the first place team coach with $1000 to assist with the expense of sending the team to the High School National Championship. Jerod Harman      seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by a unanimous vote.
4) Ed Vozniak presented the 2013 Financial Statements (they are made a part of these minutes and are available to view upon request).  They were briefly discussed and accepted as presented. 
5) The funding for the State team was reviewed and discussed.  
6) The 2014 proposed budget was reviewed.  Jim Summers moved to approve the 2014 budget.  Tim Mitchem seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by a unanimous vote.

7) State team member attendance at the mandatory meeting for the team was discussed.   Jim Summers moved that the State Team members sign an agreement after the State Championship tournament to make it mandatory to attend the March General Membership meeting.  If a team member misses the mandatory March General Membership without a valid excuse, he will be removed from the State team.  The President and Vice president will decide if the excuse is valid.  Mike Moore seconded the motion.   The motion was passed by a unanimous vote.

8) The Marion County Commission increased their support for the Marion County Invitational Tournament.
9) The Marion County Commission wants us to promote and operate a two day open tournament from the new ramp at Palatine Park Recreation Complex dedication on August 16 and 17. They will contribute funds toward the tournament. There will be an entry fee and the tournament will be limited to 60 boats. The Marion County Commission will arrange to have the locks open for the tournament.
10) The Marion County Commission wants to host the 2015 BASS Mid-Atlantic Divisional Tournament at the Palatine Park Recreation Complex. They will arrange to have the locks open for the tournament.

11) After a brief discussion the Board unanimously agreed to raise the minimum bid for auction items.

12) Dana Brown presented the Board a check for $650 for youth activities paid from the General  Fund.  The money was realized from the “Cash Bash” fund raiser.
13) Jerod Harman moved that the meeting adjourn.  Jim Summers seconded the motion.   The motion was passed by a unanimous vote.

